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23 June 2022 

 
Mr Jones 
fyi-request-19346-c78a40ee@requests.fyi.org.nz 
 

Tēnā koe Mr Jones 

Official information request  

I refer to your Official Information Act 1982 (OIA) request of 14 May 2022 to the Hon Andrew 
Little, which was transferred to the New Zealand Security Intelligence Service (NZSIS) for 
reply on 13 June 2022. 

You have requested the following information: 

“All intelligence reports, cables and information the NZSIS has on the circumstances 
surrounding Johnathon Fitzgerald Kennedy's assassination on 22 November 1963.” 

The NZSIS can find no information about the circumstances surrounding John Fitzgerald 
Kennedy’s assassination and your request therefore falls under section 18(e) of the OIA (the 
documents requested do not exist or, despite reasonable efforts to locate them, cannot be 
found). 
 
If you wish to discuss this decision with us, please feel free to contact 
oia.privacy@nzsis.govt.nz.   
 
You have the right to seek an investigation and review by the Ombudsman of this decision.  
Information about how to make a complaint is available at www.ombudsman.parliament.nz 
or freephone 0800 802 602.   

 

Ngā mihi 

 

 

 
Rebecca Kitteridge 
Te Tumu Whakarae mō Te Pā Whakamarumaru 
Director-General of Security 
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